
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 

Thank you for considering Brompton-on-Swale CofE Primary School as your child’s first school. We 
appreciate that choosing the right school for your child can be a daunting task as there is much to 
consider. Please find below some answers to some frequently asked questions which we hope will 
help aid your decision-making process.   
You can also find lots more information on our school website 
https://www.bromptonschool.net/  and our Facebook page.  
About Our School  
We pride ourselves on being a warm, caring school with a strong Church of England ethos.  We have 
approximately 200 pupils on roll, split into 7 classes from FS (Reception) to Year 6.   
  
What is EYFS?  
The Early Years Foundation stage (EYFS) sets standards for the learning, development and care of 
children from birth to 5 years old. All schools and Ofsted registered early years providers must follow 
the EYFS, including preschools, nurseries and school reception classes.   
At Brompton-on-Swale CofE Primary School, EYFS consists of:  
Busy Bees Pre-School for children aged 2-4 years old and FS Class for Reception aged children 
between 4-5 years old.  
What makes EYFS at Brompton-on-Swale unique?  
In FS at Brompton, we live our HEARTS vision by supporting our children to be: Happy, Educated, 
Articulate, Respectful, Team-players and Safe.   
We also have our own curriculum which determines what our children learn: All About Me > Our 
School > Our Community > Our World > Our Planet  
  
This ensures we give our children experiences beyond the EYFS Framework, whether it be a visit 
from Richmond Fire Service (Our Community), to celebrating the Hindu festival of Diwali (Our World) 
to planting spring bulbs in the village (Our Planet). You can read much more about what makes our 
EYFS setting special here: https://www.bromptonschool.net/curriculum-learning/early-years-
foundation-stage-eyfs/  
  
Do you offer Before and After School care?  
Yes, BOS Kids is open to all school aged children during term time between the hours of 7.30am- 
8.45am before school and 3.20pm – 6pm after school. You can find out more about BOS Kids and 
After School Clubs here: https://www.bromptonschool.net/after-school-provision-clubs/bos-kids-
hq/   
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How do I apply for my child’s school place?  
Once you have chosen which schools you will apply for, you can access the online application portal 
clicking on the following link:  
 Apply for a place at a primary or secondary school | North Yorkshire County Council   
Please note that the deadline for all applications is Sunday 15th January 2023, any applications 
received after this date will be classed as a late application.  
 

What happens next?  
Offers of school places will be made on 17th April 2023. This is coordinated by North Yorkshire 
County Council – we find out on the same day as you! Following this date, we will be in touch to 
organise next steps including nursery visits, settling-in days and a Parent’s meeting ensuring that by 
September your child will be more than ready and raring to start school!  
  
If you have any queries which we can help with – no matter how small - please don’t hesitate to get 
in touch.  
Yours sincerely,  
  

         
Miss. E. Turner    Mr. A. Firmin    
EYFS Leader    Head of School  
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